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From: Nona Gamel

To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Cleaner Air for Oregon
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 1:25:30 PM

To Whom it May Concern:

| am writing to express my support for HB2269. | live in Northwest Portland, a hotspot for air pollution. It is
time that industry helped pay for the air pollution their activities cause. We are all paying in heart and lung
diseases. Cleaner air will be a good deal for everyone in Oregon, and without funding, nothing can move
forward.

Thank you for your attention.
Nona Gamel

725 NW 10th Ave #409
Portland OR 97209
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